
10 DOWNING STREET

28th July, 1981

I did enjoy, enormously, dining with the Whips on Thursday.

For me, it was a particularly happy and relaxing occasion.

Thank you all so much for a most excellent dinner - and f
or

all that each and every one of you have done to sustain t
he

Government during a specially arduous session.

I hope that you will all have an excellent and richly

deserved holiday.

The Rt. Hon. Michael Jopling, M.P.


